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We are delighted to give you the latest news 

about the ALICE-Trial!

Thank you very much for your continuous support! 

We are very excited about the outcome of this study. 

With best wishes from the steering committee.  

www.alice-trial.com:

We will update the website soon. Please feel free to contact us, if 

you have suggestions or would like to add/change information. 

ALICE was launched in early summer 2019 and initially a 

one-year recruitment period was planned. However, last 

patient in was end of 2021. We are still overwhelmed by 

your continuous support despite the difficult time caused 

by the pandemic. Your passion and interest in the study 

demonstrate, that it is more important than ever to 

combat preoperative anemia.        

We want to sincerely thank all collaborators for their 

contributions and efforts in the ALICE-study!

Highlights

Data of the eCRF has been transferred to Prof M Posch, Mrs Lusine 

Yeghiazaryan and Mrs Daniela Boryshchuk. 

They are working incredibly hard to check all data for plausibility and 

to prepare the data for analysis. We are very grateful for their 

support.   

Latest results:

So far, 77 centers participated in the study and records of 2787 
patients have been entered in the eCRF. 


